From,
Peter Dsouza
Student
University of Leeds
Date: 5th March 2015
To,
Dr. Samuel Federer
Vice-Chancellor
University of Leeds
Subject: Thanks for the scholarship
Dear Sir,
I truly express my sincerest thanks for awarding me a scholarship worth $5000 per month. I am obliged for the same. This amount is helpful for me to complete my Ph.D. research in Argentina.
I assure you that I will study harder and will make your organization feel proud of their decision. It’s all because of your recognition that I have got closer to my goal.
I once again thank you for your generosity, and it would be a pleasure for me if I could be an addition to your institution’s name and success. I do hope sincerely and pray for the same.
Yours sincerely,
Peter Dsouza

